
Friday 24 May, 2024 Week 4 Term 2

Kia orana, Kia ora, Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu , Bula vinaka, Ni hao ma, Xin chāo,

Salam alaikum, greetings to all whānau and friends of Flat Bush School,

Hard to believe but we are nearly half way through Term 2, time is certainly going by

very quickly here at FBS with lots happening across our school.

On Monday we welcome Mrs Seini Hema to FBS as she begins her time as the

classroom teacher of Room 11. We look forward to Mrs Hema joining our FBS learning

community, and the strengths and talents that she will bring to our school. I know that

we will all enjoy connecting with Mrs Hema and her whānau. Our sincere thanks to Mr

Stanley who has done a wonderful job in teaching Rm 11 for the past five weeks, we

appreciate you Mr Stanley and all that you have done for our learners in Rm 11.

Mr Stanley will continue in his role teaching classes across our school when one of our

teachers is away. Thank you Mr Stanley, you’ve done an awesome job.

Next week is Samoan Language Week across

Aotearoa and FBS has another busy and

exciting week planned for our learners.

Please join us for the opening assembly on

Monday (9am under our COLA) gates will be

open for all whānau. Throughout the week

our learners are invited to wear their cultural

clothing e.g. puletasi, ‘ie faitaga.

We will have updates during the week via txt

or on our Facebook page. This is the

timetable for the week. Fa’afetai tele lava to

all our hard working staff for organising this

for us all to experience and enjoy.

Teacher Only Day

The Ministry of Education has given all schools additional teacher-only days for primary and secondary schools

in 2024 to support the implementation of Te Mātaiaho, the refreshed NZ curriculum, the re-design of Te

Marautanga o Aotearoa, and the NCEA Change Programme. These days can be held between 27 May to 7

June.We will have our Teacher Only Day on Friday, June the 7th and will be joined by Rongomai Primary School.

School will be closed for our learners on this day.

Thank you FBS whānau for your continued support and encouragement of our school.

Mr Avatea

Proud to be your Principal

SCHOOL WEBSITE

www.flatbush.school.nz

Like us on Facebook

facebook.com/fbsforever

Flat Bush School Youtube

Check out our videos

Celebrating Room 6’s amazing writers!
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